<Subject: “Education Saving Options for your new addition to the family”>

<Attach Wealth Institute Report – “Student tuition and debt on the rise: RESPs and beyond”>

Dear <Insert Customer Name>,

Congratulations on the new addition to your family! I wish you all the happiness that a child can bring.

You have undoubtedly read articles or heard news stories about the rising costs of education. Perhaps you are already concerned about how you will be able to meet this expense.

With an Education Savings Plan, I can provide you with an estimate of the future costs associated with attending one of the many post-secondary schools in Canada.  I can also help you calculate how much you need to save monthly or annually now to cover this expense.

I have also attached a BMO Wealth InstituteTM report which uncovers some mistakes made when saving for a child’s education. The report also suggests some options to consider when saving for your child’s education.
Let’s talk very soon about how an Education Savings Plan can help take the guesswork, and the worry, out of educational savings. As always I’m available at (xxx) xxx-xxxx or you can respond to me by e-mail.

Yours truly,

<Insert Name>

<Insert Title>

<Insert Contact information>
